
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000   
 
I write further to your request for information received 19/07/2017.  
 
I note you seek access to the following information: 
 

1. For each of the past five years (including 2017 to date), please provide a list of the local 

groups to receive funding from the PCC/Mayor/Authority for the provision of support to 

victims of rape and sexual assault; together with the amount of money provided.  

2. Has the PCC/Mayor/Authority given any consideration to any waiting lists for rape and 

sexual violence support, and how such waiting lists can be mitigated against. If so, 

please provide details. 
 
Following receipt of your request, searches were conducted within the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Leicestershire to locate information relevant to your request.  
 
Your request for information has now been considered and the information asked for is as 
follows: - 
 

1. We can only provide detail for the Leicestershire PCC. This detail can be found on our 
website under the commissioning section: http://www.leics.pcc.police.uk/planning-
and-money/commissioning/commissioning.aspx  

2. The Joint Commissioning and Assurance Board (consisting of representatives from 
the Leicestershire PCC, Leicester City Council, Leicestershire County Council and 
Rutland County Council) considers the performance of the Sexual and Domestic 
Violence Information and Support Service delivered by UAVA.  Where there are 
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waiting lists within this service these are kept under review by this board and 
solutions sought to reduce these (largely through requiring the provider to 
prioritise the shortening of the waiting lists and also through the provision of 
additional funding where appropriate). The Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland 
Sexual Violence Delivery Group receives updates from member services which can 
include details of waiting lists. 

 
 
The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicestershire provides you the right to ask for a 
re-examination of your request under its review procedure.  Letters should be addressed to 
Information Manager, Professional Standards Department at the above address.  If you decide to 
request such a review and having followed the Force’s full process you are still dissatisfied, then 
you have the right to direct your comments to the Information Commissioner who will give it 
consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Office of Police and Crime Commissioner 


